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Question related to: The Safety of Toys Directive 2009/48/EC of 18 June 2009; article 
32, Notified Body identification number affixed to the toy or on it’s packaging 
 
Note: 
Recommendation No. 2 supersedes NB-TOYS/01/026 issued under old toy directive 
88/378/EEC 

 
 
 
Question regarding affixing of the Notified Body identification number affixed to the toy 
or on it’s packaging 
 

1. Is it mandatory to affix the Notified Body identification number, the name or 
other sign allowing to identify the Notified Body who issued the EC type-
examination certificate on the toy or on it’s packaging? In case it is not 
mandatory, is it allowed to affix the Notified Body Identification Number.  
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Answer to question 1 
 
 
There are no requirements in the TSD (2009/48/EC) regarding the affixing of the 
Notified Body identification number on the toy or its package. 
 
Therefore it is NOT mandatory to affix the Notified Body identification number on the 
toy or its package. 
 
There are no arguments to place the Notified Body identification number on the toy or its 
package, therefore, the NB-toys group recommends not to affix the identification number 
of a Notified Body on the toy or its package. 
 
 
 
 
 


